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Information needed from Students 

Many thanks for your email and great to hear you are interested in this project. This form will help us find you a partner, and in the event that we are not able to find partners for everyone, it will be used to help carry out a short selection process. In order to proceed with the next step of Students as Colleagues, please answer the questions below.
 
1. What are three possible positive outcomes that could result from your participation in this study?

2. What is the worst thing that could happen as a result of you observing and feeding back to a lecturer?

About you
Name:
Year of study: 
Are you an UK/EU/International Student?:
Are you a Direct Entrance/Articulation Student?:
Your academic discipline:
Top 3 preferred disciplines to observe:
(any discipline but your own – we encourage you to be curious!)

 

Once you’ve sent this form back, we’ll add you to our list of candidates and will be in touch regarding next steps. Induction will take place online, during a live or pre-recorded session. If selected, you’ll also need to be available on Wednesday 22 November between 1 – 4:30pm to meet your partner. This is a crucial step in the process so please keep the date clear. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]After which, observations will be conducted in Trimester 2 and you’ll liaise with your partner on when these will take place. 
 
To watch a short video of previous participants' experiences of the project, please visit the following link: https://onlinevideo.napier.ac.uk/Play/6066.

Thank you for expressing interest in Students as Colleagues. We look forward to meeting you. 

The Department of Learning and Teaching Enhancement
Students as Colleagues 
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